
First Name:  Troop Number: 

Girl Scout Grade Level:   Date: 

During the Coronavirus Safer at Home Order, I…

 Attended virtual school

 Attended a virtual troop meeting

 Attended council virtual programming

 Participated in a virtual talent show

 Made a virtual craft with my troop

 Watched a whole TV show

 Baked homemade bread

 Dyed my hair

 Made sidewalk chalk art

 Put a stuffed animal in my window

 Dropped off a surprise to someone

 Went on walks outside

 Stayed 6 feet away from people

 Wore a mask when leaving my house

C VID-19 Memory Page

How did you communicate with your troop?

What did your troop  
have to cancel?

What fun things did 
your troop do?

What have you learned most  
from this experience?

What do you look forward to doing 
when your troop can gather again?

We want to include your page in the COVID-19 Memory Book to be housed in GSMIDTN's Resource Library!  
Mail yours to Girl Scouts of Middle Tennessee · Attn: Volunteer Resources · 4522 Granny White Pike · Nashville, TN 37204


